
  

July 16, 2024 

To, 
The BSE Limited 
Corporate Relations Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001 

Scrip code: 526931 
Scrip ID: HRYNSHP 
ISIN: INE400G01011 

Sub: Reply to clarification on price movement sought by BSE Limited. 

Reference: BSE Email dated July 12, 2024 (L/SURV/ONL/PV/CM/ 2024-2025 / 2474). 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to your email communication seeking clarification in respect to the price movement 

of the Company’s securities, we hereby wish to inform you that the Company has been compliant 

with the Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and as on date there is no pending 

material information or announcement that may have a bearing on the operation/ performance of 

the company. 

Therefore, the price fluctuation in the Company's securities is purely market driven and the 

Company neither has any control nor has any knowledge of reasons for any such price movement / 

volume behaviour. 

Please take the above clarification on your record. 

Thanking You, 
Yours faithfully, 

For HARIYANA SHIP-BREAKERS LIMITED 

OA 
Poojé Yadav 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

(Mem no. A68696) 
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